

C16-2016-0007

**Heldenfels, Leane**

**From:** Troy Jamail <[REDACTED]>  
**Sent:** Tuesday, September 27, 2016 3:56 PM  
**To:** Doni Allen  
**Cc:** Heldenfels, Leane; Walker, Bryan; Johnson, Christopher [PDRD]  
**Subject:** Re: four rejected signs

D2  
10

Let postpone until 10/10 and go in for four signs.

CSC is released to start two pylons now. SAP will be on the hook.

Thank you,  
Troy Jamail | Principal  
HWA Parking  
(o) 512-306-8722 | (d) 512-592-3277 | (c) 512-905-9438

On Sep 27, 2016, at 2:49 PM, Doni Allen <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Hi Leane,

Ok, where to begin?? ☺ There is a retail center going onto one of the sites at the airport, we have the parking facility, and the Marriot that's been there.

I would love to present all at once, but two weeks is critical here. They have no signage. I'll have to check with both the Airport and Park & Zoom to see if they want to wait, but getting 2 signs up in time for their opening is worth a lot of advertising time and dollars. Unless I hear otherwise from them, we'd like to present our case for 2 of our 4 signs and have something up for their opening.

We have nothing to do with any signs other than the ones that were rejected. They were rejected because Chris Johnson and Bryan determined the airport is a single huge lot (for signage purposes) and the Marriot and one Retail Center sign were submitted before the Park & Zoom signs (leaving us with no allowance). So whatever is going on with those is not Custom Sign Creations or our client.

Doni Allen  
Custom Sign Creations  
512-374-9300 x 2810

Please Note Our New Address: 1703 Dungan Ln., Austin, TX 78754

---

**From:** Heldenfels, Leane [<mailto:Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov>]  
**Sent:** Tuesday, September 27, 2016 2:35 PM  
**To:** Doni Allen <[REDACTED]>  
**Cc:** Johnson, Christopher [PDRD] <[Christopher.Johnson@austintexas.gov](mailto:Christopher.Johnson@austintexas.gov)>; Walker, Bryan <[Bryan.Walker@austintexas.gov](mailto:Bryan.Walker@austintexas.gov)>  
**Subject:** RE: four rejected signs

I have the ability to waive the re-notice fee for attached revised version of the notice and can get the case pushed onto the 10/10 hearing (our notice deadline for that hearing was Friday, but I asked notice staff if they could add a late case for production by 10am tomm morning – am awaiting to hear back